
Lakeview Water Corporation 

 Mountain Sewer Corporation 
203 W 14th Street, Ogden, UT 84404 

 
 
 

October 1, 2021 
 
Ashely Thoman 
Weber County Engineering Department  
2380 Washington Blvd #240 
Ogden UT 84401  
 
 

Re:  Infrastructure 
Approval of Design 
Legacy Mountain Estates Subdivision  
 

Dear Mr. Thoman, 
 
This letter acknowledges that Lakeview Water and Mountain Sewer Corporations have 
reviewed and approve the water and sewer improvement designs prepared by Mark 
Babbitt at Great Basin Engineering.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 801-7251517. 
 

 
Sincerely,  
LAKEVIEW WATER CORPORATION 
MOUNTAIN SEWER CORPORATION 
 
 
 
Ray Bowden 
President 

Ray Bowden dotloop verified
10/06/21 6:23 PM MDT
OIMI-EY1D-TPIZ-XHBH

dotloop signature verification: dtlp.us/2AUv-mWXc-gAau

https://dtlp.us/2AUv-mWXc-gAau
https://dtlp.us/2AUv-mWXc-gAau

		2021-10-06T20:25:17-0400
	United States
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.dotloop.com




